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We have had a really busy January, with lots going on! 
 

We managed to welcome parents in to school for the first time a few weeks to 
share the Year 1 Art Exhibition. This was an amazing collection of the children's 

art and we are very grateful for your support. 
 

Year 6 welcomed Chris Lubbe in to school. Chris was Nelson Mandela's body 
guard and was able to talk to the children about his time growing up with 

apartheid in South Africa and the work of Mandela in challenging discrimination. 
Please take some time to read some of the diary entries written by some of the 

children in Year 6 contained in this newsletter - they are inspirational! 
Year 2 have been to the Titanic museum in Southampton this month as part of 

their enquiry and we have Year 1 out at Beaulieu tomorrow! 
 

I loved watching Year 3 play their African drums last week - considering they are 
just a few weeks in they are sounding brilliant! 

 
Whilst the national guidelines have changed regarding Covid restrictions, staff 

continue to wear masks in communal areas and we would be grateful if parents 
could continue to wear masks on the school site. Whilst numbers have been 

fairly low after Christmas, we are seeing a slight increase this week. We continue 
to have Zoom assemblies and will review this at half term. 

 
Many thanks for the donations of dressing up clothes - please keep them 

coming! These are used at lunch times currently in year one - but we have had 
requests from other year groups so we are hoping to be able to have a similar 

dressing up box on the main playground for Years 2 and Year 3! 
 

 

 

 
Very best wishes,  

 

Mrs Jones      

 



 

 

Learner of the Week - Friday 7th January 2022  
Lemur Class: Mason Wright for flexing his listening muscle.  

Flamingo Class: Thomas Stallard for flexing his engagement muscle.  

Elephant Class: George Hixon and Alfie Boare for flexing their perseverance muscles.  

Raccoon Class: Joseph Bartlett for flexing his independence muscle.  

Koala Class: Coen Brown for flexing his perseverance muscle.  

Polar Bear Class: Nicolas Tomlin for flexing his making links muscle.  

Panther Class: Rosie Finch-Forsythe for flexing her absorption muscle.  

Otter Class: Emily King for flexing her listening muscle, Emma Spencer for flexing her absorption muscle and Stella 
Ivanova for flexing her creativity muscle.  

 
 

Learner of the Week - Friday 14th January 2022  
Lemur Class: Warren Youngman for flexing his perseverance muscle.  

Elephant Class: Tommie McFarlane for flexing his perseverance muscle.  

Raccoon Class: Jaydn Stubbs for flexing his absorption muscle.  

Seahorse Class: Joshua Ball for flexing his engagement muscle.  

Koala Class: Harry Chubb for flexing his perseverance muscle.  

Panther Class: Khloe-May Stamp for flexing her absorption muscle.  

Orangutan Class: Heidi Smith for flexing her absorption and engagement muscles.  

Learner of the Week - Friday 21st January 2022  
Lemur Class: Jasper Karimi for flexing his perseverance muscle.  

Flamingo Class: Thea Austen for flexing her listening muscle.  

Elephant Class: Vanessa Hussey for flexing her perseverance muscle.  

Raccoon Class: Rania Hmimssa for flexing her absorption muscle.  

Seahorse Class: Arafa Miah for flexing his engagement muscle.  

Koala Class: Fraser Ellis for flexing his perseverance muscle.  

Panther Class: Jake Huckle for flexing his creativity muscle.  

Orangutan Class: Philippa Petterson for flexing her perseverance and absorption muscles.  

Bushbaby Class: Lillie Leon for flexing all of her learning muscles.  

 

Learner of the Week - Friday 28th January 2022  
Lemur Class: Matthew Lutley for flexing his listening muscle.  

Toucan Class: Emily Liu for flexing all of the learning muscles.  

Giraffe Class: Lexi Van-Gass for flexing her listening muscle.  

Elephant Class: Alice Evans for flexing her independence muscle.  

Raccoon Class: Paddy Noke for flexing his absorption and independence muscles.  

Seahorse Class: Annabelle Griffin for flexing her perseverance.  

Koala Class: Rosie Sleep for flexing her listening muscle.  

Polar Bear Class: George Reade for flexing his engagement muscle.  

Panther Class: Lillie Broadbere for flexing her perseverance muscle.  

Orangutan Class: Matthew To for flexing his collaboration muscle.  

 



 
 
 
 
  

The Mars’ Rovers videos from the Year 5 children 
DT lessons have been uploaded to our school 

website - you are able to watch them by visiting this 
link: https://www.shamblehurst.co.uk/year-5-

rover-videos/ 

Due to Covid, we were unable to have parents in school to watch the 
Year 3 Ukulele Concert - we have uploaded each Raccoon Class and 
Elephant Class performances to our school website, where you are 
able to watch - https://www.shamblehurst.co.uk/year-3-ukulele-

concert/ 

 

Please like and follow our Facebook page 
https://facebook.com/shamblehurstpri

mary/  

 

Don’t forget we have an E-Safety page on 
our school website to help give more 

information regarding online safety for 
you and your child. We also upload our 

monthly E-Safety Newsletters here -  
https://www.shamblehurst.co.uk/e-

safety/ 

It can be very easy online for children to behave in a way that they wouldn’t if 
they were face to face with each other. Please talk to your child about how 

they are speaking to others online and encourage them to talk to people online 
with respect, like they would if they were face-to-face.  

 
Please ensure that your child understands that if they receive unkind 

messages (or sees something that worries them) then they should not reply or 
engage in conversation with the person, but they should instead tell a trusted 

adult. 
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On Wednesday 19th January in Year 1, we had our outcome for parents and carers 
to come along. An Art Gallery to exhibit all of our amazing artwork from the 

Autumn Term. 
All of the children were so excited to have their parents and careers into school for 
the first time. They enjoyed showing them around to see their wonderful art in the 
style of Yayoi Kusama, Henri Matisse and Wassily Kandinsky. The children also had 

some of their art work framed and on sale. 
Thank you to all Year 1 families. We were blown away with your support and 

generosity around this event.  We will be buying some exiting new resources for 
the children to use and enjoy. 

Many thanks, 
Year 1 Team 

  



  

On Friday 14th January, Year 2 took part in a Titanic dress up day, where they also 
had Divergent Drama spend the day taking part in Titanic based workshops. All of 

the children dressed as either a first class of third class passengers.  

Then, on Monday 24th January, Year 2 went off on their school trip to Sea City 
Museum in Southampton, where they learnt more about the Titanic. They took 

part in discovery sessions, had a guided tour of the museum and took part in two 
different workshops.  

We have included a few pictures for you to see!  



 

 
 
 

 

 
  



 
  

Total Balances Outstanding  
(W/E 28th January 2022)  

Elephant Class £22.50 

Raccoon Class Clear 

Seahorse Class £25.20 

Koala Class £5.00 

Polar Bear Class Clear 

Panther Class £34.60 

Wolf Class £39.70 

Otter Class £63.00 

Orangutan Class £79.70 

Bushbaby Class £31.60 

Total £301.30 

I am really pleased to tell you that the Family Links Nurturing Programme is coming back to 
Shamblehurst in the Summer Term.  I will be running it in partnership with Sam from 

Barnardos.  This is a great opportunity for myself and Shamblehurst to do some collaborative 
work with them. 

The Family Links Nurturing Programme is an 11 week course that offers positive and practical 
advice for nurturing children so they learn how to handle both their feelings and behaviour.  It 

is based on four building blocks: 

 Self awareness and self esteem 
 Appropriate expectations 

 Empathy 
 Positive behaviour management 

These four areas provide the key elements for successful and confident parenting and happy 
and confident children! 

Please contact me if you are interested, or you would like further details, as spaces will be 
limited.  My email address is: sarah.curry@shamblehurst.co.uk or just pop in to the office, or 
catch me on the playground in the mornings. The sessions will be on a Tuesday morning after 
Easter starting on 26th April and run though until Tuesday 12th July (not including half term), 

they will be from 9:30 - 11:30am.     
Sarah Curry  

    Family Support Worker  

 

Dinner Money  
 

We would like to remind you that school 
dinners must be paid for on the day of 

ordering, or in advance.  
Payments can be made either online, or via 

the office by cash or cheque (payable to 
HCC).  

There should be no outstanding balance on 
your child’s account. If an outstanding 
balance keeps occurring, these can be 

referred on to Hampshire County Council. 
 

If you think that you may be entitled to Free 
School Meals, you can check whether you are 

eligible here: 
https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/hants 
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We would like to 
thank all of the 

children who took 
part in the Halloween 

Colouring 
Competition!  

A big well done to our 
winners!  

Bella Fulford,  
Bayer Summers and 

Imogen Bonwick 



 

Year 6 Enquiry Question  
‘Does everyone have a voice?’  


